
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22 March 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Browne Class -  staff changes 
 
Miss Yardley will be leaving the school at the end of this term and Mrs Jemma Soden will be 
taking over as teacher for Browne class. 
 
Mrs Soden is an experienced teacher who has been working at Manor Green School since 
January 2018.  I am confident that the students will continue to be well looked after and 
educated under her excellent lead. 
 
If you would like to meet with her, please call the school or email her at: 
jemma.soden@manorgreenschool.co.uk. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Joolz Scarlett 
Headteacher 
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